972 Bd Workshop
Cal-AM
Deadline: 8/26/09 by 12 noon

We moved to the Pebble Beach/Carmel area recently not only for its weather and beauty but for the
mind set of its residents, i.€., respect for the land where nothing is taken for granted. Preservation and
conservation of resources are a large part of residents' thinking.

_ ' Infrequent flushing, short showers, recapturing runoff, planﬁngs that are drought resistant, etc. are part
- of everyday life. Where have all these people gone wrong? We (the collective we) have reduced usage
- so drastically that now we are told to do even more.

There has to be a better alternative to what the Water Board is putting forth.
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